February 26, 2016 Public Notice for US 82 Lane Shifts

Lane shifts to place traffic to their final lane configurations on the US 82 concrete pavement
constructed between FM 1840 in DeKalb to SH 98 near New Boston are being planned by the
contractor in March 2016, depending upon weather conditions. The contractor plans to use
flaggers, signs, markings, and other traffic control devices to direct traffic for these lane shifts.
Initially, the westbound traffic lane will be shifted north 18 to 24 feet. After additional work is
completed to remove existing traffic buttons and pavement markers, the eastbound traffic will
be shifted north 0 to 10 feet. The contractor anticipates to shift traffic in one day. Afterwards,
the contractor plans to restripe the pavement under traffic using mobile operations (work
convoy). Travelers are encouraged to seek alternate routes or to expect delays using this
section of US 82 in Bowie County during these lane shift maneuvers. Travelers are also
encouraged to pay attention to new vehicular travel lane locations on US 82, especially when
entering US 82 from side streets or driveways.

For current construction status, please visit the following web address:
http://tools.cira.state.tx.us/default.aspx?Bowie County/HWY82Project




